
     2019-2020 FRES Yearbook
5th Grade Baby Picture Gallery!

Hello FRES 5th grade students, parents and guardians!

All FRES 5th grade students are invited to par�cipate in the 2019-2020 FRES Yearbook 5th 
Grade Baby Picture Gallery. Please submit your favorite “baby” photo electronically 
(kindergarten grade or younger), along with the informa�on below to 
fresyearbook@hcpss.org.   The picture must be in jpg format for the so�ware being 
used.  Please make all submissions by Friday, April 24th. 

Par�cipa�on in the 5th grade baby picture gallery is strictly voluntary, and there is no fee 
to submit a photo. If you have any ques�ons, please contact Kathy Chrzanowski at 
fresyearbook@hcpss.org.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PHOTO SUBMISSION INFORMATION

Student's Name: ______________________________________________________________

Homeroom Teacher:____________________________________________________________

Parent or guardian name: _______________________________________________________

Parent or guardian email address: ________________________________________________


